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January 2022 Newsletter

CEO's Greetings
Happy New Year 2022!

This first newsletter of the year brings you the Language
Industry Awards Winners, our traditional End of Year
Report and new partners and members.

It also reminds us that, despite Brexit, the UK is still part of
Europe, and your views on European trends matter. Take
the ELIS survey today!

Raisa McNab

End of Year Report 2021

2021 Awards Winners

ELIS Survey Opens!

ATC Partners with W.L. UK

The ATC and Women in Localization UK are
excited to announce a local partnership to foster
connections, facilitate discussion and
collaboration, and encourage participation in the
ATC’s and W.L. UK’s local activities and events.

READ MORE

memoQ Joins the ATC 

memoQ, one of the language services industry’s

most well-known and respected translation

technology tools developers, joins the ATC as

Technology Partner! Read more about what

Damien Saby from memoQ has to say about the

partnership.

READ MORE

Welcome New Members!

Associate Members

Unsubscribe

The ATC’s End of Year Report rounds 2021 up
for the ATC community of over 210 language
service companies, our partners and
stakeholders. From business support to events,
take a look at what the year was like, and what’s
in store for 2022!

READ MORE

The ATC Language Industry Awards celebrate
the operational excellence of ATC member
companies and the language industry
professionals who support them.
Huge congratulations to the winners of the 2021
Awards!

READ MORE

ELIS, the European Language Industry Survey,
scopes current trends in the European language
services landscape.
Take five minutes and answer 20 simple
questions on how you see the European market
today!

TAKE SURVEY

https://e-targetmailer.co.uk/t/IFR-7OO39-2JU6TH-4O6T0G-1/c.aspx
https://e-targetmailer.co.uk/t/IFR-7OO39-2JU6TH-4O6RF3-1/c.aspx
https://e-targetmailer.co.uk/t/IFR-7OO39-2JU6TH-4O6RF3-1/c.aspx

